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Olivia Sontag

From: Olivia Sontag
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 9:08 AM
To: 'Peter Constable'
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Public Hearing

Hi Peter, 
 
The applicant is required to hold the public participation meeting, however, it is not mandatory that the public attend. It 
is just an opportunity for the public to learn about the project and provide input. You can view all submitted documents 
online at: https://ci-bainbridgeisland-
wa.smartgovcommunity.com/PermittingPublic/PermitDetailPublic/Index/e3c9d62d-f40b-422c-9231-
a79f012df883?_conv=1 
 
I hope this helps! 
 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Constable <p@kiyoandpeter.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 8:53 AM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Winslow Hotel Public Hearing 
 
Hi Olivia- I received a postcard in the mail asking for participation in an upcoming meeting regarding the proposed 
Winslow Hotel. I am currently an owner of a condo at the Winslow Green complex but am not living there at this time. I 
currently reside in Portland, OR. 
 
The postcard says this is a mandatory meeting but I assume I do not need to be there as I am out of town. 
 
Can you tell me what this meeting is about and perhaps if there is information online that I need to be aware of? 
 
Thanks for contacting me about this. My wife and I are very interested in staying in-touch with how Bainbridge is being 
developed. 
 
Regards, 
 
_peter 
Peter D. Constable 
165 Madison Ave. N. Unit 10 


